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Loving one another, building each other up 

 
2nd March 2022  

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Parents Afternoon/Evening  
 
We invite parents into school for our Parents afternoon/evening which will take place on Wednesday 23rd March 
from 4.00 – 7.00 and Thursday 24th March from 1.00 – 4.00.  This is an opportunity to discuss your child’s learning, 
and any other issues.  
 
If you would like to meet with the teachers but are unable to make these dates please make a note on the 
attached slip and I will try to arrange a mutually convenient day and time.  
 
Unfortunately, we are not able to supervise children during these times so please make alternative arrangements 
for them. 
 
Please complete and return the slip attached by Monday 14th March 2022 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Hayley McGoldrick 
Head Teacher 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
Please complete and return to school by Monday 14th March 2022 
My preferred appointment would be: 
 

Wednesday 23rd March 2022  Thursday 24th March 2022 
                      

    4.00 – 5.30    1.00 – 2.40  
 

    5.30 – 7.00    3.10 – 4.00 
 

 (*Please tick as appropriate)  
 
Childs Name …………………………………………… Class ………………………… 
 
Childs Name …………………………………………… Class………………………… 
 
Childs Name …………………………………………… Class………………………… 
 
Childs Name …………………………………………… Class ……………………….. 
 
Signed ………………………………………………………  Date …………………………. 
 (Parent / Guardian) 
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